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Cloverdale Road
Thank you for attending tonight’s open house. The purpose of the 
meeting is to give you an opportunity to review the design, ask 
questions and give us your input.

Widen Cloverdale Road to 
two lanes in each direction, 
with a center turn lane

Construct buffered 
bike lanes

MCMILLAN ROAD TO 
CHINDEN BOULEVARD
ADA COUNTY HIGHWAY DISTRICT 
OPEN HOUSE  •  OCTOBER 24, 2017

EAST SIDE - construct curb, gutter and sidewalk

WEST SIDE - upgrade pedestrian ramps; retain existing curb, 
gutter and sidewalk

Project Description

What’s Next?

All displays and handouts will 
be posted to 
www.achdidaho.org for 
review and comment.
Comments are due by 
November 7, 2017.

ACHD will address the 
comments received from the 
public and �nalize the design. 
Construction is anticipated  
for 2019.

Your Comments


